
      Peace Pipe Players 

Spotlight July 2009 
www.peacepipeplayers.net 

Peace Pipe Players Proudly Present: 

Friday, August 7th, 7:00 pm 
       Saturday, August 8th, 7:00 pm 
          Sunday, August 9th, 2:00 pm 

 

Ohnward Fine Arts Center   
Maquoketa, Iowa 

 

Tickets $15 Adults / $10 Students 
Available starting July 20th at  

Osterhaus Pharmacy, 
Maquoketa Chamber Office 

and at the door prior to all shows 
 

Director  
Erica Barker 

 

Assistant Director 
Joel Davidson 

 

Musical Director 
Shawn Vazquez 

 

Stage Adaptation by Dean Pitchford  
and Walter Bobbie 

Based on Original Screenplay by 
Dean Pitchford 

 

Music by Tom Snow 
Lyrics by Dean Pitchford 

Additional Music by Eric Carmen, Sammy Hager, 
Kenny Loggins and Jim Steinman 

 

Coming this Holiday Season: 

November 20th, 7:00 pm 
November 21st, 7:00 pm 
November 22nd, 2:00 pm 

 

Auditions  
will be held in late September, 

details to be announced. 
 

 
 

Don’t miss local favorites as they bring us the heartwarming story of 
Scrooge, Tiny Tim and the ghosts of Christmas past, present and future. 
 

This production will coincide with Ohnward’s beautiful  
Festival of Trees;  the perfect way to kick off the holiday season! 
 

If you have any questions or wish to volunteer please contact  
director Sharon Goettler at 563-652-2338 / sharong@mchsi.com. 

PPP’s  Annual Meeting will be held Sunday, September 13th  

at Costello’s Old Mill Reception Hall. 

Potluck / social will begin at 5:00 pm with meeting to follow. 
 

Outgoing board members are:     Erica Barker 

                                                    Lori Houston 

                                                    Angie Ruley 
 

Thank you all for your time and dedication while serving your terms! 
 

Current board members are: 

                               Lori Houston, President 

                               Carrie Rouse, Vice President 

                               June Wahl, Secretary 

                               Jack Jones, Treasurer 

                 Erica Barker, Mary Gilmore, Paul Horst,    

                   Chris Raker, Angie Ruley and Tim Taylor  

            Ex Officios: John Burrow, Sharon Goettler and Shelley Hoye 

 Thank you to Mary Gilmore   

for paying the postage for this newsletter! 

To  receive our newsletter by email,  

please send your email address to:  sharong@mchsi.com. 

Ohnward Fine Arts Center and Peace Pipe Players have teamed up 
for a joint fundraiser production of the classic holiday tale  

A Christmas Carol. 

Adapted for the stage by 
Anthony E. Palermo 

Charles Dickens’ 



Thanks to all the talented area High School Seniors who  
applied for the first annual Peace Pipe Players scholarship. 
 

The winner of the $250 scholarship is Lauren Ehrler from  
Andrew High School.  Lauren will be attending Drake University to  
study Journalism and Electronic Media-Broadcast News. 
 

Presenting the award to Lauren is PPP President Lori Houston. 
 

The PPP Board has decided that all donations from  
our concessions will be put into the new scholarship fund. 
 

Thanks also to the scholarship committee Janet Burrow,  
Robyn Lane and Angie Ruley for their hard work on this project. 

Earlier this spring, PPP heard from the IRS, but it was great news! 
 

PPP has been granted non-profit, 501c3 status.  
 

This means that our supporters and contributors 
          will be able to deduct their donations as charitable contributions.   
 

Thanks again to all who responded to our Friends campaign last year  
          and we hope that you will consider us again in the future! 

In other exciting news, PPP will once again have a place to call  our own.   
 

We have purchased a set of buildings on N Eliza St (previously Tony’s cycle shop). 
 

We are currently in the process of renovating . 

Special thanks to Paul Horst, Tim Taylor, Lori Houston, Sharon Goettler. 

Thanks also toT&J Manufacturing for the use of the scissor lift-what a lifesaver! 
 

When finished, this facility will provide space for  

rehearsals, storage, set construction and board meetings. 
 

 We hope to be settled in time for rehearsals for A Christmas Carol to be held there this fall. 
 

Anyone who is able/willing to help on work nights, haul trash, spray weeds, build out a costume closet,  

help move our belongings, contribute financially...the list is endless, please contact Paul Horst or Tim Taylor. 

As the show title 
claims,  it was an 

amazing  experience 
and many new 

friendships were 
forged.   

 

We also learned to 
beware of the 
killer sheep  

and  
the nun - 

she will steal the 
show! 

Our thanks and congratulations to  the cast and crew of  Our thanks and congratulations to  the cast and crew of  Our thanks and congratulations to  the cast and crew of  Our thanks and congratulations to  the cast and crew of  Joseph and the  AmazingJoseph and the  AmazingJoseph and the  AmazingJoseph and the  Amazing                                        
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        Technicolor DrTechnicolor DrTechnicolor DrTechnicolor Dreamcoat!eamcoat!eamcoat!eamcoat!  


